From: Donald McAllister 
Sent: 18 May 2016 12:14
To: James Kirkham
Subject: 16/00814/F

Hi James I have been asked to consult on this application and have the following comments

I would advise consultation with the Fire Officer on access for fire fighting vehicles

Habitable rooms at first floor will be required to be suitable for means of escape

Full Radon protection will be required

No drainage details are available to comment on

Access statement refers to complying with Building Regulations drawings do not reflect this re Part M

Regards Don

Donald McAllister

Senior Building Control Surveyor

Direct Tel. 01295 221512

Email. donald.mcallister@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk
